Office of the Dean, Student’s Welfare
JAMIA MILLIA ISLAMIA, NEW DELHI-25

September 13, 2023

NOTICE

All the applicants of Music Club are hereby informed that the venue of
Audition for the selection to the Club for the Academic Session 2023-24 is
changed. Now, the said Audition will be held at Dr. M.A. Ansari Auditorium,

The date and time will remain the same as notified earher.

S >
—— N

Fly |¢g--?/
(Professor Ibraheem) | [
Dean Students’ Welfare [

To: 1) The Convener, Music Club, Ml
23 All the members of Music Club, IMI
3} All Deans/Hol)/ Directors of Centre, TML. with a request to display the said
Notice in your respective Faculties/Departments/Centres for information 1o

the students
41The Director, FTK CIT, JMI, with a request to upload the same on the

Jamia's website,



